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23rd March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

 

Thank you for your support and understanding during these uncertain times. We appreciate that things will be 

feeling strange for students without their usual routine of attending school. 

 

On Tuesday last week we issued guidance on how students should access home learning for all of their subject, this 

can be found here: https://tcapadgate.sharepoint.com/sites/StudentShare 

 

Home Learning 

 

It is important that students at home continue their learning and development, which is crucial for their futures and 

broader development. 

 

Home learning should begin in full swing from today, Monday 23rd March. 

 

We advise all students to start work by 9.00 am each day spending an hour on every subject as per their normal 

school timetable. Please write out a weekly timetable with your child. 

 

At least 10 days work has been set in the first instance - enough to take us to the Easter Holiday. 

 

A good start today would be for all students to look through their work for every subject and make a list of activities 

for each - this will help plan the week ahead. This can be listed in the back of the exercise book we provided. 

 

If you have any queries, please email us on: info@padgateacademy.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ibrahim Syed 

Vice Principal 

https://tcapadgate.sharepoint.com/sites/StudentShare

